
ENERGY AND MINERALS DEPARTMENT 
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 1980 
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980 

[505) 393-6161 
GOVERNOR August 7, 1990 

Mr. William J. LeMay 
Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 

Attn: David Catanach 

Re: DHC-515 
Marathon Oil Company 
McCall ister State #6-L, Sec. 25, T17S, R34E 
Vacuum Glor ieta & Vacuum Blinebry 

Gentlemen: 

DHC-515 approved the downhole commingling of Vacuum Glorieta and 
Vacuum Blinebry production in the above-referenced well with a 
maximum oil production of 40 BOPD. 

This well was recently worked over and additional perforations 
added in the Glorieta zone and after this workover the well test 
was 97 BOPD which exceeds the limitations set by DHC-515. 

This may be a temporary response to the workover and the well may 
soon drop back to the 40 BOPD allowed by DHC-515. Please advise 
i f action is to be taken by this office. 
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